
 

 

     April 5, 2022 

 

BSE Limited  

P. J. Towers 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza 

Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E),  

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub.: Update on Investors/ Analysts Meeting 

 

In continuation to our letter dated April 4, 2022 intimating our intention to attend Group 

Meeting on April 5, 2022, we wish to intimate that the said meeting has been cancelled 

due to exigencies on the part of Investor/ Company. 

 

We request you to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Jubilant Pharmova Limited 

 

 

 

Rajiv Shah 

Company Secretary 

 

Encl.: as above 
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